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Copy of Punjab Governmient Circular Letter No. 6023-7GS-60/25338, dated 26th July, 1960 from the
Chiefl Secretary to Government, Punjab addressed to all Heads of Departments, ete. ete.

Subject :—Termination of Employment of Temporary Government Servants—Requirement of one
moath’s notice. ; - :

With reference to the instructions issued under Punjab Government circular letters No.
12545-GII-60/2339, dated the 20th January, 1960 and No.. 2073-7GII-60/9530, dated the 24th March,
1960 on _the subject cited above, 1 am. directed to say that a question has arisen as to the date

~ from which these instructions should be operative. In this connection, I am to say that these
instructions were issued by way of clarification of the original instructions contained in Punjab
Government Circular letter No. -7464-GII-58/8003, dated the 3rd April, 1959 and as such, would
also take effect from the 3rd April, 1959. 3 i, :
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